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Educational Incursion Information Note
No Limits

Dear Parent

Your child has been given an opportunity within our school to be involved in the ‘No
Limits’ project. Over the next two terms your child will attend a variety of excursions and
incursions. They will be required to document how these events have made an impact on
their personal skill building.

This project will run from 6 May 2019 to 20 September 2019. Students will be involved in
creating their video blog of experiences to capture their learning and other highlights
during the ‘No Limits’ program. They will also use a social media account, mandated by the
school, to record their learning experiences.

When: 6 May 2019 to 20 September 2019

Where: Ambarvale High School and Excursion Venues (permission notes to follow)

Cost: To be advised

Dress Code: Students need to wear full school uniform

If you DO NOT wish your child to participate in this project or would like any more

information, please email Ms Irvine, Mr Cavaleri or Miss Simpson using the school email
address: ambarvale-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au or alternatively call on 4627 1800.
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